

April 8, 2010

Leon Viglianese Account Manager Triatomic Environmental,Inc.

Dear Lean,

Just a few lines to let you know how pleased we are with the "Fresh-Air ICE UV" system we installed. After 4 weeks of testing I am in total amazement at the reduction of mold in the ice machines. The unit we chose to test the UV system is in an environment that requires us to clean it every week. I just checked it today, as we are going on our 4th week, and this unit is as clean as the day we installed it.

In today's world of marketing it is indeed a pleasure to have a product that performs as advertized.

We will be installing UV systems in the remaining ice makers and will be proud to let everyone know how well this system works.

Thank you again for your guidance in resolving our issues.

Sincerely,

Dennis Figara

Maintenance Team Leader

The Glenridge on Palmer Ranch